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Senator Daphne Jordan recently wrote Governor Cuomo once again advocating for the re-

opening of Triform Camphill Community and the restoration of Day Habilitation services

and corresponding programs provided throughout the state. Senator Jordan originally wrote

the Governor on May 14, 2020 requesting the re-opening of Triform Camphill Community in

Columbia County, and recently renewed her advocacy for this important effort. A copy of

Senator Jordan's correspondence to the Governor is attached with this posting.
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